
12/18/14 e-mail  Re. “LEARNING TO DANCE IN THE RAIN” 

Dear Myla, 

This is to inform you that the script you submitted this past June to our Play Development 
Program was not chosen by our review panel.  The quality of your work–and your colleagues' 
work–was outstanding and made our final decision an extremely hard one to make. 

Despite being one of our finalists, your script did not make it to this year's program because we 
found better fits for our 2015 programming.  Know there is not much that can be said to soften 
the blow of a rejection but on behalf of the artistic staff reviewing your submissions, I commend 
you for your work and hope that you find other ways to further develop it. 

Please accept a wholehearted thank you from the literary department at IATI Theater. Thank 
you for sharing your work with us. We truly enjoyed reviewing it.  We hope that you continue to 
explore what makes your writing so special. 

We look forward to providing you with other opportunities in the future. 

  

Best, 

Cimientos Committee 
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